1st February 1917,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of the 29th ultime
respeciing the 8.8. "LEELEE" and "LUTONA" (iessrs. Rennie
Forrestt Shipbuilding Co's Noa. 1269 and 1270 vessela), I
heve pleasure in stating that no objection will be taken
to the inner surface of the plating in way of the hold of
these vessels being coated as proposed and as in the case of
the 5.8. "CRISTO®, subjeot t¢ an exawmination of the same
being made within 6 monthe from the completion of the
vessels,

I am, Dear sirs,

Yours faitnfully,

Secretary.

Hessrs. James Pollock Sous & Co, Ltd.,
3, Lloyd's Avenue,
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